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vsgc.odu.edu/stemtakesflight/facultyworkshop/
or contact: Ian Cawthray: icawthra@odu.edu 

A NASA Professional Development Workshop 
for Virginia Community College STEM Faculty
Come join us for an exciting three day, residential workshop at NASA Goddard Space 
Flight Center Wallops Flight Facility on Virginia’s Eastern Shore. 

The program, sponsored by the Virginia Space Grant Consortium and Wallops 
Flight Facility, focuses on the integration of STEM in the NASA workplace with 
the purpose of assisting faculty in educating students on the importance of 
teamwork, technical and problem solving skills, while exploring missions supported by 
Wallops Flight Facility.

Breakfast, lunch, housing, and a travel stipend are provided! 

Apply online each Spring 
Space is limited to 20 participants!

Workshop dates are scheduled between Spring and Summer semesters
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